
FW: 150 Canada Vista Project 

From: David Walter Ehrhardt [mailto:ehrhardt@stanford.edu] 
Sent: Monday, November 02, 2015 9:24 PM
To: Steven B. Rosen <SRosen@smcgov.org>
Cc: pkbohacek@aol.com; Lewis.Paris@cityofpaloalto.com; Bob Meehan <buenobob1@gmail.com>; 
sylvieipad@gmail.com; droffner@hotmail.com
Subject: Re: 150 Canada Vista Project

Dear Steven,

Thanks for the email, but these documents are reaching less than three days before the hearing.  What is 
the notification requirement? 

I have received Attachment A, but apparently not not attachments B—F (although perhaps the additional 
file in your email constitutes attachments B and C).  F is of particulate importance as this i the 
discussion reading the major concern brought up last spring - the investigation of co-localtion. 
 Currently, we are at a disadvantage as we do not have this attachment prior to the hearing, and if we 
did, we little opportunity for review since it is already after business hours on the 2nd and the hearing is 
the 5th.  

Sincerely,

David

David Ehrhardt
President
Cuesta La Honda Guild Borad of Directors

On Nov 2, 2015, at 5:06 PM, Steven B. Rosen <SRosen@smcgov.org> wrote:

PLN2014­00395 will be heard by the Zoning Hearing Officer on Thursday, November 5 at 10am. 
The hearing will be held at 455 County Center in Room 101.

This is a supplemental notice to the standard notification procedures.
<150 canada vista staff report.pdf><HWY8435-048A ZD 081915.pdf>

Steven B. Rosen

Wed 11/4/2015 3:53 PM 

Inbox 

To:Janneth Lujan <JLujan@smcgov.org>; 
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